
NOTICE OF PUBLIC HEARING BEFORE THE LEWIS COUNTY 
BOARD OF COUNTY COMMISSIONERS and INTENT TO ADOPT

[bookmark: _GoBack]NOTICE IS HEREBY GIVEN that the LEWIS COUNTY, WASHINGTON, BOARD OF COUNTY COMMISSIONERS will hold a public hearing on February 24, 2020, starting at or after 10:00 a.m. The public hearing will consider Ordinance 1315, which amends Lewis County Code Chapter 17.10, Definitions, that includes amending the definition for “standalone food and beverage manufacturing” and the adoption of a new definition for “bottled water” and may take action to lift a moratorium within the rural and resource lands of Lewis County following adoption of the Lewis County code satisfying the moratorium’s intent

The public hearings will occur at the Lewis County Courthouse, Commissioners’ Hearing Room, at 351 NW North Street, Chehalis, WA. At the hearings, individuals will be invited to speak and/or provide written statements regarding the proposed changes. All individuals wishing to speak are encouraged to attend. Written comments may be submitted in advance of the hearings to:

Lee Napier at 360.740.2606 or lee.napier@lewiscountywa.gov.

Details about the proposals are available at http://lewiscountywa.gov/departments/community-development.  Hard copies are available at the Lewis County Community Development Department at 2025 NE Kresky Ave., Chehalis WA; at the Timberland Regional libraries located in Chehalis, Centralia, Salkum, Randle, Packwood, and Winlock; and at the Lewis County Senior Centers in Morton, Packwood, Toledo, Twin Cities (Chehalis), and Winlock.





	















The meeting site is barrier free. People needing special assistance or accommodations should contact the Commissioner’s Office 72 hours in advance of the meeting at 360.740.1120.
Rieva Lester/Publish in the Chronicle on February 4, 2020
